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29 May 2001

	Senator Patty Murray

Attn:  Ivan Kaplan
	
	Senator Maria Cantwell

	173 Russell Senate Office Building
	
	464 Russell Senate Office Building

	Washington, DC  20510
	
	Washington, DC  20510


Dear Senators Murray and Cantwell:

The Enclosure is a copy of my letter to Representative Rick Larsen concerning the US Army’s Interim Armored Vehicle (IAV) program.  The IAV program is a glaring example of waste and abuse, as well as an example of buying less capable equipment at great expense.

I would appreciate it if you would forward my comments to the appropriate Senate committees, including my attached letter just sent to Representative Larsen.

Sincerely, 

Cc:  Representative Rick Larsen; 2nd District, Washington State.

